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Subject:	Letter	of	recommendation	

	

To	whom	it	may	concern:	

	

I	am	writing	to	thank	PCO-CONVIN’s	team	for	their	outstanding	efforts	and	excellent	organization	of	the	
ESB	2017	Conference,	held	in	Athens,	4-8	September	2017.		

I	am	convinced	that	PCO	CONVIN’s	involvement	-	starting	with	the	bid	process,	throughout	the	pre-
congress	period,	the	onsite	and	finally	the	post	period	-	contributed	significantly	towards	a	successful	
Congress.	I	was	impressed	by	the	professionalism	and	effectiveness	that	the	team	has	shown	during	this	
long	period.	The	feedback	I	received	by	many	attendees	confirmed	the	fact	that	this	was	one	of	the	best	
ESB	conferences	in	the	history	of	the	event.	

I	have	already	recommended	PCO	CONVIN	to	several	of	my	colleagues	who	intend	to	organize	a	Congress.	

	
Sincerely	
	

	
Maria	Chatzinikolaidou	
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